







October 2018 Bulletin

Alumni Feature: Francesca

Francesca participated in Students Run LA in middle school and will soon be a first-generation college graduate. She is currently applying to medical school and credits the SRLA program with creating a space that allowed her to believe in herself.

In her blog, she says, "I learned that life is hard and we are going to having so many different circumstances that will not define us but will challenge us so it is up to us if we are going to allow it to determine our future and give up or if we are going to face the challenge and overcome it for greatness." Read more about the impact of Students Run LA on Francesca's life here.



SRLA Cares: A Brighter Future

Take this BRIEF <u>survey</u>. Your participation makes a difference in ensuring <u>A Brighter Future</u> for the planet AND for SRLA.

You can also contribute to our project by bringing an old incandescent or CFL (swirly) lightbulb to the SRLA Lake Balboa 15K and exchanging it for a brand new Philips SceneSwitch LED lightbulb.



Join Us!

You're invited to join Students Run LA on Sunday, November 11, 2018 at the <u>SRLA Lake Balboa 15K</u> in Lake Balboa. To register to run, click <u>here</u>. To participate in SRLA Cares: A Brighter Future, email Naomi at naomi@srla.org.



SRLA Photo Gallery

Our 30th Season is off to a great start! View photos $\underline{\text{here}}$.



Students Run LA 5252 Crebs Avenue, Tarzana, CA, 91356 (818) 654-3360